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The Editor

SOUTH AFRICAN FAMILY PRACTICE

Dear Editor

AN AUDIT OF BREECH PRESENTATION AT A DISTRICT LEVEL HOSPITAL IN SOUTH AFRICA
The above mentioned manuscript is submitted to your journal as general practitioners play a vital role in staffing district and regional level of health care hospitals in South Africa. We believe the paper is informative and relevant.

The final version of the manuscript has been ready by all the authors who give permission for submission. The research project on which this manuscript is based received ethical and hospital permission from the relevant institutions.

The authors hope that you will find this manuscript acceptable for publication.

Yours faithfully

J MOODLEY
